
Newsletter 
 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 22/3/2024 

Dear Parents 

What a brilliant Theme Week we have had. Our focus on The Olympics and Paralympics has led to so 

much rich learning for the children.  We have studied the Olympic values alongside other cultures, 

and have heard about the experiences of different Olympians. We also enjoyed hearing from a Games 

Maker, and a parent who was involved in developing the London stadium. The fun run was a huge 

success and a celebration of our community, and the piece of whole school artwork, representing the 

Olympics and Paralympics in Paris, is just wonderful and is full of messages of inclusion. As always, 

the array of models made by the children at home are fantastic and we love looking at them!  My 

thanks go to Mrs Varyawa who has organised this wonderful Theme Week.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to our Theme Week assembly at 2:15 on Tuesday 26th March.  It 

will be outside, so we have everything crossed in the hope that the rain will stay away!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                                                                     Website: www.stanselms.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                                                                             Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Dates 

March 

26th Theme Week assembly 2:15 

27th End of term Mass 10:00am 

         Year 5 and 6 Brighter Sounds concert 7pm 

28th End of term 2:00pm 

 

April 

15th First day of term 

17th Whole school Mass 10:00am 

19th PTA meeting 9:10am 

INSET days—29th April and  24th June 

Big Walk and Wheel 

Thank you to the parents who helped to run the 

Big Walk and Wheel this year.  It has been a 

great success and we look forward to hearing 

who the winning classes are. 

 

Amazon wish list link for school 

resources 

 

And when they had appointed elders for them in every church, with prayer and fasting they committed them to the Lord in 

whom they had believed. Acts 14:23  

The Big Lent Walk 

Thank you so much for all the sponsorship  money 

that was received for CAFOD. As I write this, we 

have received £750, and are now in the top ten 

schools for amount raised! The Just Giving page 

will  remain open for any further donations. 

From the whole 

school community, 

we wish you a very 

happy Easter, and 

look forward to    

seeing the children 

back at school on 

Monday 15th April, 

in summer uniform. 

Good luck to our Year 5 and 6 children who will 

be joining other Wandsworth schools to perform 

at this year’s Brighter Sounds Concert at Fairfield 

Halls, on Wednesday evening. Thank you to the 

staff for giving up their evening to take and sup-

port the children.   

http://www.christianity.com/bible/search/?ver=niv&q=acts+14:23

